
 
CLINICIANS NOT YET LICENSED FOR INDEPENDENT PRACTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Non-licensed clinicians or clinicians not yet licensed for independent practice must be on a licensing track. Two (possibly three) letters are required: one from you providing information about your current practice situation (see specifics below); and a second from your fully-licensed clinical supervisor providing your licensure supervision. A letter from your immediate supervisor if s/he is not providing the licensure supervision is also required. Your application will not be reviewed without these letters. Please include them with your registration materials. 

1. Your letter should explain your current practice context, the kinds of clinical problems and clients you are currently working with, the number of clients you are seeing in on-going psychotherapy, the frequency of therapy sessions with these clients, and the therapy methods or approaches you currently use. 

2. The supervisor's letter must contain the following information: 
(a) Verification of your intention to seek licensure; 
(b) An anticipated date for licensure to be accomplished; 
(c) A statement of support for your participation in this EMDR basic training; and, 
(d) Verification that the applicant maintains an active psychotherapy practice that includes trauma clients, that applicant is under her/his supervision, and that applicant may use EMDR with clinically appropriate clients. 

*** Please make sure that all of these items are addressed in the supervisor's letter. ***
